
CAREER DAY

PARENTS: WE NEED YOUR HELP!

2023
June 12th, 1-3PM

We are planning a Career Day for students on June 12th. We are looking

for parents and/or volunteers interested in presenting and explaining

the duties of their careers to the students in Grades 3-5! 



The presentations should last only  10-15 minutes per rotation.

 There will need to be visual(s) to help the children understand what your

career involves.



Additional details & guidance will be provided to presenters as the day

approaches. INTERESTED PRESENTERS SHOULD EMAIL 

MISS DAL CORTIVO : DALCORTIVOKRI@HHSCHOOLS.ORG
To ensure a diverse and developmentally appropriate experience, please await confirmation of

your participation from Miss Dal Cortivo.

CAREER DAY 2023


